
 

 

 

• Growing numbers of children and adolescents are being prescribed multiple psychiatric 
drugs to take simultaneously. The phenomenon is increasing despite warnings that 
psychotropic drug combinations in young people have not been tested for safety or studied 
for their impact on the developing brain. 

• Prescriptions for the antidepressant fluoxetine (Prozac) increased 23 
percent in one year in children 2 and under. 
 

• Over 6 million children in the USA were prescribed a psychiatric drug in 
2020. 
 

Key Facts 

Learn More 

A Model for Successful Change 

Helping children in crisis and reducing youth suicide are two areas of concern that everyone 
agrees must be addressed. Unfortunately, the solutions of the past have not worked. But 
something has worked, guaranteeing a parent’s right to direct the mental health of their children 
and the removal of the mental health agenda-based education system from schools. Florida 
passed legislation in 2021 which clearly states that a parent has the right to direct the mental 
health of their children. That same year legislation passed helping to stop children being taken 
into custody for an involuntary psychiatric examination at their schools. Additional changes 
made in 2022 concerning parental rights in education resulted in FL prohibiting the use of mental 
health industry based social emotional learning in schools. Since these changes were made, the 
youth suicide rate is finally beginning to decline. 
 

"Every child in America entering school at the age of five is insane because he comes to 
school with certain allegiances to our founding fathers, toward our elected officials, 

toward his parents, toward a belief in a supernatural being, and toward the sovereignty 
of this nation as a separate entity. It’s up to you as teachers to make all these sick 

children well – by creating the international child of the future." 
Psychiatrist Chester Pierce addressing the  

Childhood International Education Seminar, 1973 

Why is Mental Health in Our Schools? 

Schools are sidestepping parents in mental health treatment and curriculum. Elementary-aged 
kids are being forcibly sent to mental health wards and covertly enrolled in mental health 
programs at schools. Although school officials might genuinely care about protecting children, it  
is parents who have the right to direct the mental health of their children. 

Learn the truth about the mental health industry, psychiatric 
drugs, electroshock and coercive psychiatric practices. 

Fact Sheet 
Parental Rights & Mental Health 


